
CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH

      REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
NO. 472-14

                

PRE-QUALIFICATIONS OF GENERAL CONTRACTORS FOR A NEW PUBLIC 
SAFETY AND PUBLIC WORKS FACILITY

600 West Blue Heron Boulevard
Riviera Beach, FL 33404

Glendora Williams, Interim Senior Procurement Specialist
(561) 845-4180, Phone

(561) 842-5105, Fax
gvwilliams@rivierabch.com

The  City  of  Riviera  Beach  invites  general  contractors  licensed  by  the  State  of  Florida,  to  submit  their 
qualifications for the opportunity of bidding on the construction services needed to modify multiple industrial 
buildings for the purpose of establishing newly renovated facilities for municipal police, fire and public works 
operations. 

As  a prerequisite  for  qualification,  only  those prime/general  contractors  who have successfully  completed 
construction of at least one (1)  new law enforcement facility,  police station or  combination police and fire 
complex  (public  safety  complex)  within  the  last  ten  (10)  years  from  the  date  of  this  RFQ  need  apply. 
Proposers must also have successfully completed construction of at least  three (3) additional government 
facilities (vertical or retrofit construction) within the last seven (7) years. 

This  RFQ provides  guidelines  for  submission  and  outlines  the  essential  services  desired  for  the  project. 
Submittals will be accepted at the  City of Riviera Beach, Office of the City Clerk, 600 West Blue Heron 
Boulevard, Suite #140, Riviera Beach, FL 33404, until 3:00 pm (EST) Monday, September 15, 2014.  Late 
submittals will not be accepted or considered.

This Public Solicitation document, including a scope of services may be obtained at the City of Riviera Beach, 
Purchasing Department, 2391 Avenue “L’, Riviera Beach, FL 33404.  Additionally, the RFQ may be obtained 
by visiting the City’s web-site at www.rivierabch.com  .    

Responses shall be prepared, addressed and submitted in compliance with the instructions set forth in the 
solicitation documents.  The City of Riviera Beach reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to waive 
technicalities, if  such measures are deemed appropriate and in the best interest of the City. Any proposal 
received after the date and time specified, whether by mail or otherwise, will not be accepted or considered. 
Any uncertainty regarding the time a proposal is received will be resolved against the proposer.
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